
 

                                                                                    

6th July, 2018                                                                                                                                  
                                                                                                             Cir/18-19/09 
Dear Parent, 

• Saturday, 7th July, 2018 will be a holiday for all the classes.  
• Date sheet and syllabus of Periodic Test-I for classes I to VIII, Periodic Test-II for 

classes IX and X ; Cycle Test II for classes XI and XII have been uploaded on the 
website and shared with the students. Kindly help your ward to prepare for the 
exam.   

• You may deposit the school fees before the 10th of every month. The school fee 
counter is open from 9 a.m. to 1 p.m.  
 

Samsara Family 
 
 


